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Change in COVID-19 Testing Days & Hours 
 

 

Beginning today, 10/05/2020, the Bureau of Clinical Laboratories will 
test for COVID-19 during days and hours as indicated below: 
  
• Receive and test specimens on Mondays - Fridays from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm.  

• Receive (not test) specimens on Saturdays from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm.  
 
 

Contact Jamie Hodges, Quality Management Division manager, at 334-290-3116 if you have 
questions regarding this bulletin. 
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